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June 13, 2018 

 
Via IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re: ITC-ASG-20180522-00093; Assignment of International 214 Authorization 
from Coon Creek Telephone Company to Shellsburg Cablevision, Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On behalf of Shellsburg Cablevision, Inc. (“Shellsburg”) and Coon Creek Telephone 
Company (“CCTC”), this letter clarifies that the above-referenced application should also 
request assignment of CCTC’s international 214 authorization, File No. ITC-214-20080820-
00392, to Shellsburg.  This letter further clarifies that Shellsburg will provide international 
service to customers acquired as part of this transaction pursuant to this newly acquired 
international 214 authorization.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Tony S. Lee 
 
Counsel for Shellsburg Cablevision, Inc. and Coon 
Creek Telephone Company 

 
cc: David Krech (via email) 
 Sumita Mukhoty (via email) 
 Adrienne McNeil (via email) 
 


